From: Contact Centre (CRM} <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 January 2022 19:20

To: Web Development; Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Is your address in Ribble Valley?: Yes

Locality:

County: Lancashire

uprn: 100010592506

usrn; 31801914

ward: E05005300

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556

Address of Development: 74 Higher Road Longridge PR33SY and land to the rear

Your Comments: Absolutely disgusting if this planning application is allowed to go ahead. Longridge can not stand

any more development the Infrastructure in place for Longridge can simply not stand more development, please
start to use some common sense. Thank you.



